
 
SENIOR NAVAL SCIENCE INSTRUCTOR  

NAVY JUNIOR ROTC UNIT  
PEARL HIGH SCHOOL  

500 PIRATE COVE  
PEARL, MS 39208 

                                            

July 7, 2022 

 
                                              

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

The Pearl High School’s Navy Junior Reserve Officer Training Corp (JROTC) Program is 

excited that your child has made the decision to join our Navy JROTC cadet family.   

 

To help prepare your child for Navy JROTC, we will host our mandatory Annual 

Freshman Boot Camp to orient your child to JROTC daily classroom routine, discuss class 

rules and expectations, teach basic facing movements and drill, discuss self-discipline, 

teamwork and leadership.  The Boot Camp is a 2-day camp from 8:00 AM to 12:00 PM, 

Wednesday, July 20, 2022 and Thursday, July 21, 2022 at Pearl High School, in the ROTC 

classrooms, C112/C113.  

 

The Boot Camp is mandatory for incoming freshmen and any students new to 

NJROTC.  All parents and guardians are required to call (601) 932-7986, NJROTC office 

number and leave a voice message or email at ajackson@pearlk12.com or text 

message at (601) 613-3864 to confirm your child’s reservation no later than Wednesday, 

July 13, 2022.   

 

Students should dress comfortably in shorts, t-shirt, tennis shoes and wear a ball cap as 

most of the training will be conducted outdoors. If your child completes both days, 

he/she will earn their first participation ribbon and promotion to seaman apprentice  

(E-2) from seaman recruit (E-1).  Your child may purchase lunch for both days for $2 

total.  

 

In advance, thank you for your support and cooperation.   

 

Very respectfully, 

 

 

 

CDR Anthony A. Jackson, MSC, USNR (Ret.) 

Senior Naval Science Instructor 

Pearl High School Navy JROTC Program (97710) 

500 Pirates Cove, Pearl, MS 39208 

(601) 613-3864 (Cell) 

(601) 932-7986 (Office) 

ajackson@pearlk12.com 
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